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From: Brooke Christensen
To: Pam Lehman
Subject: Fwd: Proposed Zoning Change
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 9:47:53 AM


Brooke Christensen 
Sandy City Council- District 1
801.455.0800


Begin forwarded message:


From: "noreply@sandy.utah.gov" <noreply@sandy.utah.gov>
Date: March 25, 2019 at 4:57:48 PM MDT
To: "Christensen, Brooke" <bchristensen@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Proposed Zoning Change
Reply-To: Waneen Chatterley <wchatterley@comcast.net>


Message submitted from the <Sandy City, UT> website.


Site Visitor Name: Waneen Chatterley
Site Visitor Email: wchatterley@comcast.net 


I am one of your constituents who lives in the subdivision south of the property
formerly leased by Reams on 700 East. I am concerned about the proposed zoning
change for the property from commercial to PUD 12, which would have a
significant impact on our neighborhood.


I am concerned about the increased traffic that would be generated by so many
units in such a small space, the potential decrease in our property values, and the
possible increase in crime that often comes with high-density housing. I would
appreciate it if you would carefully consider the impact such a zoning change
would have on our neighborhood and the other neighborhoods surrounding the
property in question. 


Thank you for the time and effort you spend studying the issues that affect the
residents of Sandy and making wise decisions that are in the best interests of those
of us who live and work here.


Waneen Chatterley
562 Apple Tree Drive
Sandy 
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